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To: VLBA Working Group 

From: H. Hvatum 

Subject: VLBA Proposal 

You have just received several memos dealing with the planned NRAO 
proposal for a VLB array. The distribution list is memo #36. A 
subgroup of this list of names (marked with an asterisk) has already 
met to discuss details of the proposal. 1 suggest to continue with 
this subgroup as the main participants in the proposal writing, but 
with the whole VLBA working group Informed through the memo series. 
If any of you who are not presently part of the * group wish to 
participate in the actual writing, let me know. Everybody is, of 
course, welcome to participate in future meetings. 

The next meeting of the * group will be held Tuesday, November 3, at 
1500 EST (800-243-1055). 

Attachment - memo #36 


